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The Town of Cobourg would like to inform citizens that 
at the Monday, March 16th Regular Municipal Council 
Meeting a motion was passed to suspend all Council 
meetings until April 6, 2020 in an effort to stop the 
spread of COVID-19 by social distancing. 

Visit cobourg.ca/news for more information.

Municipal Council Suspends all Council 
Meetings until Monday, April 6th

All Town-events, programs and classes taking 
place at the Cobourg Community Centre, Concert 
Hall at Victoria Hall, Fire Hall Theatre, Venture13 
Innovation and Entrepreneurship Centre and 
Victoria Hall have been postponed.

This includes all classes, recreational programs, 
facility spaces, March Break camps, gymnasiums, 
rinks and walking spaces.

We appreciate your patience and understanding as 
we work to keep our staff and the public safe and 
healthy. 

Visit cobourg.ca/covid19 to learn more.

All Municipal Events, Programs  
and Classes Postponed 

Following the advice of the Centre for Disease 
Control, the Town has decided to cancel the 
following events in an effort to avoid gatherings 
of more than 50 people:

1. Flood & Erosion Mitigation Symposium
Initially planned for Saturday, March 21st at the 
Cobourg Community Centre from 10 to 3 p.m.

2. Affordable & Rental Housing CIP Open House
Initially planned for Tuesday, April 14th at Victoria 
Hall from 2 to 4 p.m. 

Visit cobourg.ca/news for full details.

Town Cancels Flood & Erosion Mitigation 
Symposium and CIP Open House

Cobourg Public Library
The Cobourg Library is now closed to 
the public. Due dates will be extended 
and materials may be returned to the 
drop box.

Closures in our Community due to 
COVID-19 Pandemic

Contact Telehealth Ontario at 1-866-797-0000 or your local public health unit if you’re 
experiencing symptoms of COVID-19. Do not call 911 unless it is an emergency.

Child Care Centres
The following licensed child care centres 
have announced closures in Cobourg; All 
YMCA Centres and Cobourg Day Care.

School Closures
All publicly-funded elementary and 
catholic schools will remain closed until 
Monday, April 6th.

YMCA Northumberland
The Cobourg YMCA will be closed until 
Sunday, March 29th (inclusive).

Concert Hall at Victoria Hall
All shows, events and programs have 
been cancelled until further notice.

The Town of Cobourg would like to inform citizens 
that the following Municipal buildings will be 
closed to the public effective immediately to stop 
the spread of COVID-19.

•	 Victoria Hall (55 King St. W.)
•	 Cobourg Community Centre (750 D’Arcy St.)
•	 Building 7 (740 Division St.)
•	 Environmental Services Plants 1 and 2
•	 Cobourg Police Station (107 King St. W.)
•	 Cobourg Fire Hall (1111 Elgin St. E.)
•	 Venture13 (730 D’Arcy St.)

All employees are still expected to work as normal. 
Visit cobourg.ca/news to learn more.

Town of Cobourg Closes All 
Municipal Buildings

Visit cobourg.ca/covid19 for a complete list.

NHH has opened a COVID-19 Assessment and 
Testing Centre from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. daily. Call 
905-377-7783 or visit nhh.ca for full details.


